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USD 430 board approves teachers contract
(KNZA)--The South Brown County USD 430 Board of Education has approved a
negotiated agreement with teachers for the 2020-21 school year.

Under the agreement approved by the Board Monday evening, Superintendent
Jason Cline said the base salary will increase $1,000 to $39,100. The district will
continue to pay a single health plan.

The Board also approved a 25 an hour pay increase for all USD 430 classified
staff and two percent salary increase for the district's administrators.

Following a lengthy discussion, the board voted 5-1 to increase the pay for
substitute teachers from $90 to $100 a day. Cline said the board will discuss the
possibility of adding extra incentives to attract more subs at next month's meeting.

The board also approved the purchase of the property west of the elementary

school for $7,500. The board had discussed at a previous meeting the possibility
of turning the property into a parking lot.
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